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The Brady track team competed in quadrangular at Cozad on March 30 with a reduced squad
due to the Sandhills Conference art and music contest.

  

Brittney Chrisophersen was a winner for the girls, placing first in the 100-meter hurdles.

  

 

      

Topping the boys’ effort was Russel Miller with a first place finish in the long jump.

  

 

  

For complete individual results see our print edition. Receive the entire issue of the
Gothenburg Times on-line in PDF format each Wednesday for only $25 per year. Call
308-537-3636 to subscribe.
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